
 

Shaping your water future in the Abingdon area - 20 February, 7-8:30 pm 

In the next 25 years we are expecting a significant increase in the number people in our area. With a 

third more water used today than 30 years ago and energy prices set to rise, we are determined to 

speak to as many people as possible about our draft water plans and long term strategy.  

Our customers are being invited to have their say on how the company should keep up with growing 

demand for water services at an open event in their area. You will have a face-to-face opportunity to 

find out more about what happens in your local area and help influence our plans for the future. 

The forum will provide an opportunity to have your say on our draft Water Resource Management 

Plan and draft Business Plan and make suggestions on how the company can improve services both 

now and for future generations. 

Topics up for discussion will be wide ranging, and will include how best to provide water and waste 

services locally, reflecting a growing population, adapting to climate change, water resources, flood 

risk, customer bills and new technology 

Our local water and wastewater specialists will also be on hand to answer questions you may have 

about your local water treatment works and local sewage works. 

Details of the event: 

Tuesday 20 February, 7:00 – 8:30 pm 

Location: NEACA Community Centre 

Lindsay Drive 

Abingdon 

OX14 2RT 

 

Agenda 

7:00pm         Informal discussions and refreshments 

7:30pm        Presentation followed by Question and Answer session 

8:15pm         Closing remarks and further discussion 

The Abingdon area  forum is one of a series of events taking place across our region throughout 

February and March, which builds on conversations and engagement held with our customers last 

year. 

If you would like to come to the event please let me know and I will be happy to reserve you a place. 

Please also feel free to pass this on to any else you may know who may be interested. It is an open 

event and all are welcome. 

Kind regards 

Huw 

Huw Thomas 

Local and regional government liaison 

07747 640011 

huw.thomas@thameswater.co.uk  

mailto:huw.thomas@thameswater.co.uk

